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Please stop trying to get bills that go against our constitution passed! This bill is very 

clearly against our constitutional rights, it punishes the poor and also women and 

elderly by attaching a cost burden where there shouldn't be one. And only for the 

purpose of government control. This will not make us safer!  The opposite will 

contribute to our safety. 

 

And it will be tied up in court because it is not in keeping with our constitution. People 

like me will continue to fight it and it will cost the taxpayers of this state more. It 

should never have been submitted, as the authors well know, or they wouldn't have 

tried to sneak it through like they did. 

 

Please start writing some good, sound bills that benefit the people. 


